From: Larryseary

To: Reapportionment
Subject: Darien representation in our State Senate
Date: Monday, November 22, 2021 7:42:15 PM

As registered Democrats, my wife and would like to request that the Commission consider having Darien under one
senate district, rather than the present situation where Darien is shared with Stamford and Norwalk. One state
senator is more logical, and would better address the needs of Darien.

Thank you.

Lawrence Seary
Philomena Seary

2 Palmer Lane

Darien, CT 06820-4227
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